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8th July 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

| am writing to remind you of our uniform expectations so that you are prepared for after the summer holidays.
This term we have noticed that standards of uniform have gradually decreased. We understand that there were
shortages in some shops and/or you did not want to buy new uniform this side of the summer. However, once
we return to school after the summer holidays for the Autumn Term, the uniform expectations will be much
tighter and we will insist that pupils are dressed in line with our uniform policy. With this in mind, please ensure
that you purchase the correct uniform over the summer holidays.

An expectation of being a pupil at Braunstone Frith Primary Academy includes wearing our school uniform. The
rationale behind school uniform is that it makes all pupils part of the wider CREW and feel like they belong. It is
proven that pupils behave better when in school uniform. When children are in uniform, they understand much
better that they need to follow the rules, as everyone else does. Unfortunately, it is common for children not in
uniform to not follow the rules. Having an expectation for wearing the correct uniform also prepares pupils for
secondary school.

The school uniform consists of:
e Red jumper or cardigan
White shirt, blouse or polo shirt (red polo shirts are also acceptable)
Black or grey trousers, pinafore of skirt (skirts should be knee-length)
Black or grey school shorts in the summer
Red gingham dresses in summer
A small red or white bow (max width/length 5 cm)
Plain stud earrings or small hoops
Plain black shoes
Plain grey, white or black socks

We have spare uniform in school in our family hub. If you have any spare uniform that you would like to donate,
it would be greatly appreciated. Please leave it at the office. Equally, if you would like to see if there are any
suitable items for your family, you are welcome to come and collect some. Please come to the office and we will
direct you.

Please can | also remind you that children are only allowed to drink water throughout the school day. Juice is
allowed with a packed lunch but not during lessons. Prime and other energy drinks are not allowed in school
and Prime bottles must not be used to bring water.

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs N. Grant
Head of School
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